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MARITIME METRO TRANSIT

915 S. 11th Street, Manitowoc, WI 54220-5965

March 24, 2016

To: Public Infrastructure Committee

From: Jim Muenzenmeyer ‘ZS‘M\\
RE: Maritime Metro Transit Route Changes

Dear Committee Members,

I want to keep you informed of the progress that we are making on changing our Transit routes in
response to our customer’s requests. | have DRAFT revisions for all six of our routes that I'd like to
present at your next meeting. These revisions, when closer to final versions, will have to go through
public hearings before becoming final.

Our goals for the changes included:

e Reaching Silver Lake College and Americollect;

e Eliminate the overlapping of existing routes; _

o Reaching the Two Rivers Industrial Park and Neshotah beach;

s Dropping off school children on the correct side of the street where possible;
o Increasing “dead” time on some routes to reduce overtime issues;

e Elimination of using Stop signs as bus stops

I have met with the City of Two Rivers, the Manitowoc Public School District and our own Transit
Commission regarding these changes and will continue working with them until we come up with the
best plan possible. The time frame for the changes would be in the first or second quarter of 2017. |
will be asking for grant monies to help cover the cost of signage, shelter re-locations, concrete, and map

printing.

¢t Dan Koski, Director of Public Infrastructure
Chris Able, Alderman Representative — Maritime Metro Transit Commission
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